

Sixth Grade Weekly Newsletter Week of 7/22/25

Important Dates/Information:

TUESDAY 17

2:30 PM - 3:30 PM **Garden Club**

2:30 PM - 3:30 PM Pokemon Club WEDNESDAY 18

9:00 AM - 12:00 PM 8th Grade Field Trip to Marbles THURSDAY 19

2:30 PM - 4:00 PM Be the Man Club FRIDAY 20

Last Day of Quarter 2

 Mon. 12/16 and Tues. 12/17 - NC Check Ins: Students report to 5th Period when they arrive. Make sure your student brings their charged Chromebook & a book!

• SPIRIT WEEK

MON. Character Day TUES. Rhyme without a Reason WED. Teacher/Student Swap Day THURS. White Lies FRI. Pajama Day

- Elective Extravaganza -Thurs. 12/19: Students report to 5th Period when they arrive. Students will have time to take a good look at all of the electives M2 offers and take notes on what they want to take next year!
- End of Quarter 2 -Fri. 12/20
- The 2nd Myrtle Beach payment was due on <u>Oct. 30</u>. After Thanksgiving break, we will begin reaching out to families if we haven't received any payments, just to check in. (<u>Online Payment Info.</u>)

Link for Field Trip Donations:

https://wcpss.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/8373/419/False/True

→ Please check the <u>M2 website</u> for intramural and club meeting dates.

→ See the WCPSS Modified Calendar for district-set dates.

Request from Ms. Fish - Volunteers Needed

<u>Attention Moore Square Families:</u> Moore Square is in need of guest speakers and volunteers for the following upcoming events:

6th grade- Various career professionals (ongoing)

7th grade- Reality of Money Financial Simulation (March 6th)

8th grade- Career Day (January 17)

If you or someone you know is interested in volunteering for any or all of the listed events, please fill out the google form below. Ms. Fish, our Career Development Counselor, will be in contact with you to provide additional information!

Thank you for helping Moore Square provide relevant and meaningful activities that promote and enhance our students' skills and knowledge of the real world!

Volunteer Form:

Lion's Den Mondays

No Lion's Den this week!

Click on this link for our <u>ASSIGNMENT BOARD</u> to help you keep track of your child's assignments and due dates (*also linked on the M2 website.*)

Your student is responsible for tracking what is due and how to turn in wor. Please have your child contact your child's teacher if you have any questions about what is due and when! Yes you can have them cc you on the email!

Teacher Emails

Science: Ms Quinn - Patricia McDonald _ Staff - MooreSquareMS

Mrs. Kemp - Kristen Kemp Staff - MooreSquareMS

Math: Mr. Tidd - Edward Tidd Staff - MooreSquareMS

Mrs. Rhyne - Tina Rhyne Staff - MooreSquareMS

ELA: Mrs. Rock - Hannah Rock Staff - MooreSquareMS

Mr. Kram - Justin Kram _ Staff - MooreSquareMS

Social Studies: Mrs. Langston - Maricia Langston _ Staff - MooreSquareMS

Mrs. Steciak - Stephanie Steciak Staff - MooreSquareMS

Important Information & Reminders:

- Please remind your child that their phones should be put away preferably in a bookbag unless permission has been given for use.
- Students should charge Chromebooks each night.
 - Parents can use the Canvas Student app to access their student's Canvas account. They must use their Parent Observer Account credentials to log in. More info. can be found $\underline{\text{her}}_e$
- Students should bring a charger to school every day! Replacement chargers can be purchased on <u>Amazon</u>.
- Check Powerschool weekly for your child's grades. (Please rely on Powerschool, not Canvas, for grades.)
- Communicate transportation changes to 7th period teacher.
- Dismissal Dismissal for bus riders is 2:15 and for carpool and walkers is 2:17. Students who are not staying after school for clubs must be picked up before 2:30. Staff members begin after-school meetings at that time, and we do not have staff available to supervise students who are waiting to be picked up.
- <u>Link to PTSA</u> Please sign up for their newsletter! Click <u>here</u>, scroll down, find "PTSA Newsletter," and click on "Sign Up." This is an excellent way to keep up with what is happening at our school beyond 6th grade!